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Oregon has one of the top voter turnouts in the state and that is because of our 

dedication to making the people's rights easier to exercise. We don't have election 

fraud problems - these scare tactics are a device strictly to suppress voters. The fact 

that this bill was even submitted is an insult to democracy and freedom. I would 

support censure of any state representative that submits bills counter to democracy 

and freedom as a mechanism to subvert fascist tendencies present in some elements 

of our governing parties. Please vote no on this bill, do not bow to federal pressure. 

Vote by mail makes us freer, removing it would be a shameful step backwards. 


